
 

 

 

 

 

Contact details: 

 EDF Energy Visitor Centre: Angel Place Shopping Centre, Bridgwater, TA6 3TQ  
Open 9:00am-4pm Mon-Fri 9:00am-1pm on Saturday 

 Email: Hinkley-enquiries@edf-energy.com 

 Free phone: 0333 009 7070 
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22nd August 2019 

 

Dear Aly,  
 
Notification of works at Combwich Wharf  
 
We are writing to inform you about planned dredging works in the area of Combwich Wharf.  
 
The main dredging works are planned to take place between Thursday 29th August and Tuesday 3rd 
September, although other associated activities will be carried out before and after these dates. The 
dredging will be within the berth bed and approaches to the wharf, and is expected to take place two 
hours either side of High Water.  
 
Noise monitoring stations continue to be in place at various points in the village of Combwich.  
 
For further information on the dredging works, please see Notices to Mariners number 21 of 2019  
 http://www.sedgemoor.gov.uk/portofbridgwater.  
 
If you wish to find out further information on the project, please visit www.edfenergy.com/hpc or 
call us on 0333 009 7070. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

Immy Silby  

Community Relations Executive  

Hinkley Point C 
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